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I oppose this bill.  I belong to a small water utility and would not like the process you 

have outlined should we fall into failure.  We don't plan on failure but according to 

your plan we could head down a road of unclear expenses without any help from 

from the  Oregon Utility Commission.  Instead of helping they would "sell" our system 

to another water utility.  It gives the Oregon Utility Commission too much power and 

power to intervene where it is NOT wanted.  Always Bigger Government is the 

answer, well I disagree. 


